UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, DIVISION OF ENTOMOLOGY,

WASHINGTON, D. C.

L. O. HOWARD, ENTOMOLOGIST.

C. L. MARLATT, IN CHARGE OF EXPERIMENTAL FIELD WORK.
F. H. CHITTENDEN, IN CHARGE OF BREEDING EXPERIMENTS.
A. D. HOPKINS, IN CHARGE OF FOREST INSECT INVESTIGATIONS.
FRANK BENTON, IN CHARGE OF APICULTURE.
W. D. HUNTER, IN CHARGE OF COTTON BOLL WEEVIL INVESTIGATIONS

February 4, 1904.

Dear Doctor Lutz:

I duly received your postal card stamped December 7, and the accompanying lot of mosquitoes and other insects have been of great interest to us. The Culicidae and the Ceratopogon have been carefully studied by Mr. Coquillett, who submits the accompanying list. The Hemipteron is named, according to our Mr. Otto Heidemann, Lamus megistus Burm., and is new to our collection.

It is very good of you to send us this material, and in response to your request I hasten to inform you that we have practically no Culicidae from South America except this lot from yourself; from which you will see not only how greatly we are indebted to you, but also how much we desire more.

Sincerely yours,

Lo. Howardy

Dr. Adolpho Lutz,

22 Rua General Jardim,

Sao Paulo, Brazil.